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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 103/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 12th July 2022 


Further to your request for information dated 22nd June 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response.

Your request and our response:

Please note that the information provided below is based on men who currently reside at HMP Berwyn, and those self-disclosing their traveller / gypsy heritage on arrival, if they do not disclose when asked they will not be counted in these figures. 

1. The most recent figure for the number of self-harm incidents committed by White Gypsy and Irish Traveller people in HMP Berwyn.  
1
2. The most recent figure for the number of suicides committed by White Gypsy and Irish Traveller people in HMP Berwyn. 
0
3. The number of White Gypsy and Irish Traveller people in HMP Berwyn, who self-reported problems with mental health during their assessment on entry to prison. 
3
4. If specified, the types of mental health problems experienced by White Gypsy and Irish Traveller people in HMP Berwyn (e.g. anxiety, depression, PTSD). 
The Health Board can confirm that it holds the information requested.  However, due to the low numbers involved we are unable to provide you with the level of detail you are seeking due to the potential risk of identification if we release exact details of individual staff members, which may then be linked with other information available in the public domain.  We are therefore withholding this detail under Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


